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From: Christine.Siler@ps.rolls-royce.com <Christine.Siler@ps.rolls-royce.com>  

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 1:27 PM 

To: Reed, Eric <EREED@pacificpowergroup.com> 

Subject: [External] RE: Engine warranty question 

  

Hi Eric 

You are correct that these 2 engines carry the old style coverage of 2 years from date of delivery. 

We show no evidence that they were ever delivered so yes, they are covered under warranty.  

However, we would want you to ensure the following before we would agree to cover any 

claims: 

Tell us how they were preserved and whether there is proof of all preservation tasks. 

Ensure that you go through the maintenance schedule to update anything that should 

have been done during the past 13 years. 

We certainly would recommend new injectors. 

Potential customers must understand that there are only 5 years remaining on these 

engines before a major overhaul is required per time limit. A borescope of all cylinders is 

100% necessary. 

  

  

I have had Joran Krawczak help out with this information and to send over the maintenance 

schedule originally provided at the time these engines shipped (attached). 

  

Hope you find this information helpful, 

  

Best regards, 

  

Christine Siler EPSWN 
Warranty Manager - Americas 
Office: +1 248 560 8510 
Mobile: + 1 248 420 7217 

  
Confidential: This electronic message and all contents contain information from MTU America Inc., which may be 

privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure.  The information is intended to be for the addressee 

only.  If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. 

If you have received this electronic message in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy the original 

message and all copies. 

  



 

From: Reed, Eric <EREED@pacificpowergroup.com>  

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 1:48 PM 

To: Siler, Christine (EPSWN) <Christine.Siler@ps.rolls-royce.com> 

Subject: Engine warranty question 

  

Hello Christine, 

  

Hope all is well with you. I have a question on some engines that seem to have been 

purchased in 2008 from S&S. When I looked up the serial numbers it does say delivery 

date to first retail purchaser. See attached. 

  

I just want to make sure before I say yes it still covered that it will be. Its been a 12 year 

span here. 

  

S/N: 527105368 

         527105369 

  

I appreciate your time on this matter. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Eric Reed 

Gulf Coast 

 
5739 G St | Harahan, LA 70123 
Direct: 253.520.5148|Cell: 206.459.6836 

www.PacificPowerGroup.com 

Semper Fi 

  

Rolls-Royce Power Systems and its affiliates respects the protection of your personal data. For further 

information, please click here for our privacy notice. 


